
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 

PARTY  BACK  TO  SCHOOL! 
 
To celebrate the start of the new half term we are having a party! All children are invited to attend a 
Halloween party. If your child doesn’t celebrate Halloween, they are invited to a non-Halloween themed 
party in the games room. All children can bring in a change of clothes on this day to suit the party they’re 
attending. Please send the change of clothes in a bag unless your child is in nursery, nursery children 
can attend school wearing their party clothes. If you want your child to opt out of the Halloween party, 
please sign and return the letter below. 
 
Our first day back is: 
 

 
 
 

            Monday 31st October  
 
 
 

Let’s PARTY  BACK  TO  SCHOOL     and get the new term off to a great start! 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs K Bentley 
Principal 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Mrs Bentley 
 
I DO NOT wish for my child _________________________ to attend the Halloween party. Please can 
they attend the games room party instead. 
 
Signed: _________________________ 


